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 raymond taylor OBJ2015/0699/P 27/02/2015  12:03:22 I am the owner of Coach House Yard and I object to the application. the extension is shown blocking a 

window in my property on the ground floor and is unacceptable. in my view the extension should not 

extend beyond the rear of 28 Hampstead High street.

the only access to the rear of the site is through 29 hampstead high street and it will be extremely 

disruptive to the high street
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